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August 23, 1979

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission REFERENCE:
Office of Inspection and Enforcement RII: RFR
Region II - Suite 3100 50-321/79-24
101 Marietta Street 50-3C6/79-28
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

ATTENTION: Mr. R. C. Lewis

Gentlemen:

The inspection report transmitted by your letter of August 6, 1979,
has been reviewed by the Georgia Power Company. It contains no information
which is believed to be proprietary.

Very truly yours,
'
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W. A. Widner
Manager of Nuclear Operation
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